
Annual   Missions 
Banquet November 22 

Welcome and RSVP for our 
annual Missions Banquet. Every 
year CIB joins with White Stone 
Miss ions in November to 
p r e s e n t s w h a t h a s b e e n 
happening over the last year; 
and what plans are in the works 
for the next year. We also have 
displays unique to White Stone 
Missions and unique to CIB. 
The Who, What, When, Where, 
Why & How are all covered. 
Each year new people are 
surprised at the quality of  the 
materials and how far it has 
gone. 

Please join us for an evening 
of  celebration to God. You will 
need to RSVP. Bring a guest or 
group with you. 

Planting Bible Colleges 

 As many of  you know, the 
primary thrust of  our program is 
planting Bible Colleges on the 
Mission Field so that the people 
who live there can raise up their 
own Pastors, Missionaries, and 
Bible Instructors. Updates in our 
latest Bible College Plants will be 
given the night of  the Banquet. 

The Issue 

 More than three million 
Pastors in the world have no 
Bible training. Many have no 
education over the 6th grade. 
R a t h e r t h a n s e n d i n g 
missionaries, join with us to 
e d u c a t e t h e P a s t o r s & 
Missionaries already there who 
are doing their best to further 
the Kingdom. We create the 
needed materials, give them to 
an established ministry, and they 
own and operate it. It is their 
re spons ib i l i t y to u se the 
materials to train up their own 
people to do the work of  the 
ministry. 

Who Should Attend? 

 Anyone with an interest in 
Miss ions or Whi te Stone 
Missions and its projects. Or 
those interested in CIB and 
developing materials for the 
missions field. Come as our 
guest! If  you simply wish to join 
us for an evening of  fellowship, 
you are most welcome! 

Developing Materials  

Charnock Institute of  the 
Bible develops the materials for 
the mission field. We create 

materials which have the same 
quality which we use at CIB. We 
know that the work level for 
students on the mission field will 
be difficult. But we also know 
that they can do it and that the 
rewards of  knowing their Bible 
and their Lord will be worth it. 
Waiting lists of  students to get 
into these Bible Colleges is the 
norm. We accommodate what 
we believe to be the most 
responsible number of  students. 
Then we show them how to 
share and reuse materials if  
needed; they are not allowed to 
write in these materials so they 
can be used again and again. 
Sharing materials doubles the 
amount of  students which may 
enroll. 

Join us for an evening and 
see the materials for yourself. 
RSVP at: 

registrar@charnockedu.com 

RSVP Phone: 208-642-4630 

November 22, 6:30 p.m. 

6:30 p.m. 

427 14th Ave. N. 

Payette, ID 83661
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